
 

 
 
 
WAI Receives $10,000 Grant from Bell 
Funds used for Girls in Aviation Day participants about helicopters 
 
September 28, 2018 – Women in Aviation International (WAI) has received a $10,000 

grant from Bell to help fund educational activities for WAI’s Girls in Aviation Day. 
Specifically, this grant is used to provide helicopter-oriented editorial content in WAI’s 
annual magazine Aviation for Girls and to provide hands-on educational activities 
including understanding rotary flight by experimenting with and flying whirly-gigs.  

 

In addition, WAI chapters and other interested individuals may download an 11-page 
educational packet sponsored by Bell about helicopters at 
https://www.wai.org/education/resources/helicopter-themed-educational-materials to use at their 
Girls in Aviation Day events or in any classroom activity. The 2018 issue of Aviation for 
Girls is available digitally at https://afgdigital.epubxp.com/t/186918-aviation-for-girls. 

 

"Because of Bell’s generosity this year and in past years, literally thousands of girls 
have been introduced to rotary flight as part of Girls in Aviation Day,” says WAI 
President Dr. Peggy Chabrian. “The money from this grant has expanded our 
educational offerings for Girls in Aviation Day events and made it possible to present 
the unique segment of aviation represented by helicopters. We are grateful to Bell for 
their leadership and support.”  

 

More information on Girls in Aviation Day, October 13, 2018, including information about 
local chapter events, may be found at www.wai.org/events/girls-aviation-day-2018.  
 
 

### 
  
Women in Aviation International is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization dedicated to providing 
networking, mentoring and scholarship opportunities for women and men who are striving for 
challenging and fulfilling careers in the aviation and aerospace industries. For more 
information, contact WAI at 3647 State Route 503 South, West Alexandria, OH 45381, Phone 
(937) 839-4647; Fax (937) 839-4645 or through www.wai.org. 
 
Contact: Molly Martin, Outreach Director, 850-508-8769,  mmartin@wai.org 
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